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PUBLIC MEETING MINUTES:
Board of Speech Pathology, Audiology and Hearing Aid 

Dispensers Workshop
MEETING DATE AND TIME:
Wednesday, November 14, 2007 at 1:00 p.m.
PLACE:
861 Silver Lake Boulevard, Dover, Delaware

Conference Room B second floor of the Cannon Building
MINUTES APPROVED
January 9, 2008
      MEMBERS PRESENT   

Dr. Michael Michelli, Professional Member, President
Carol Guilbert, Public Member, Secretary 
Mary Ann Connolly-Gaskin, Professional Member

Dr. Cynthia Parker, Professional Member

George Christensen, Public Member

      DIVISION STAFF/DEPUTY ATTORNEY GENERAL PRESENT

Eileen Kelly, Deputy Attorney General
Sandra Wagner, Administrative Specialist II
Shauna Slaughter, Administrative Specialist II
MEMBERS ABSENT  
Regina Bilton, Professional Member
Illene Courtright, Professional Member
CALL TO ORDER

Dr. Parker called the meeting to order at 1:11 p.m. 
REVIEW MEETING MINUTES

Mr. Christensen made a motion, seconded by Dr. Parker to approve the minutes from the September 12, 2007 workshop as presented. The motion was unanimously carried.
OLD BUSINESS
Discussion of Audiology Requirements
The Board reviewed a draft of proposed changes to section 3708 of the statute regarding audiology requirements. After some discussion, minor changes were suggested. Ms. Kelly will make the necessary changes and have the new draft ready for review at the next workshop meeting on January 9, 2007. If the draft is accepted it will be presented to the entire board at the regularly scheduled board meeting immediately following the workshop meeting on January 9, 2007. 
Discussion of Strategic Planning
The board discussed the need for better communication to licensees. They asked if it was possible to send mass emails. Ms. Wagner advised that the division can send mass emails to all licensees who have provided an email address. 
The board requested to add discussion of board size/composition to the next agenda. They also requested that the Division of Professional Regulation’s Director, James Collins, attend the next meeting to answer questions they have regarding the board’s composition and the legislative process. 
Other Business before the Board

There was no other business before the Board.

Public Comment
There were no public comments.
Next Scheduled Meeting

The next meeting will be held on Wednesday, January 9, 2008 at 1:00 p.m. in the second floor Conference Room B, Cannon Building, 861 Silver Lake Boulevard, Dover, Delaware.
Adjournment

There being no further business, Dr. Michelli made a motion, seconded by Dr. Parker, to adjourn the meeting.  The motion was unanimously carried.  The meeting adjourned at 1:50 p.m.
Respectfully submitted,
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Shauna Slaughter
Administrative Specialist II
